
Funding Tech
Solutions in Oregon

If someone lives in Oregon, has a developmental disability, and

gets services through the Oregon Office of Developmental
Disabilities (ODDS), there is funding available for Assistive

Devices and Technology! In Fall 2023, Oregon updated its

guidelines, called the Worker Guide for Assistive Devices,

Assistive Technology, and Specialized Medical supplies. This

guide is often called the AT Worker Guide for short.

The AT Worker Guide explains what types of techn are funded

and how to apply. The Guide is on the ODDS website on their

Worker Guides page.

Community Vision made an easy-to-follow video that explains
the Worker Guide. Scan the QR code or click the link below!

https://youtu.be/D3lC5MDe8yI
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